
 

The federal Pandemic EBT (P-EBT) program was 

extended through the Continuing Appropriations Act, 

2021 and Other Extensions Act. This law extends      

P-EBT benefits through September 2021. 

It is critical that ALL 

student addresses are 

updated by March 12, 

2021 for the first 

issuance of P-EBT 

benefits 

 

If you have questions about your P-EBT 
benefits, call the 

 P-EBT Helpline at 
(877) 328-9677.  

 
Please note, EUSD cannot assist with 
questions about issuing new benefits, 
amount of benefits or date of arrival.  

 

 

Pandemic EBT benefits have been 

extended 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

This year there is 
NO P-EBT 

application required 

All students enrolled at schools 

operating school meals programs 

under a Community Eligibility 

Provision or Provision 2 or 3 are 

eligible for P-EBT regardless of 

whether the student is free and 

reduced meal eligible.  

 

EUSD 

Students will be MAILED P-EBT 

benefit cards to the address 

parents reported to their 

students’ school.  

Each eligible child will receive a new  
P-EBT card with new P-EBT benefits 

 

Call your students school today to 
update your current address! 


